
 F R O M  T H E  N O R T H  P O L E

Greetings from the North Pole!

Can you believe Christmas will soon be here? The elves and I have been busy in

my workshop, building toys and getting everything ready for a magical

Christmas Day.

Yesterday, I even met with the reindeer and we took the sleigh out for a quick

spin. I think after a new coat of paint, it will be ready for Christmas deliveries!

The reindeer are so excited, especially Rudolph.

The weather here has been beautiful, but cold! We had a new snowfall

yesterday, and everything looks like a winter wonderland.

I’m putting the finishing touches on my Naughty and Nice Lists. I hope you

remember your manners and make good choices. Don’t forget, I only bring toys

to good little boys and girls.

The reports are coming in from the elf who has been watching your home. I

sure love to hear a good report! I hope to find your name on the Nice List, like

before. We are so excited about a wonderful Christmas and can’t wait to visit

your home!

Make sure you are extra helpful at home and listen to your parents. If you have

time, you can practice making some Christmas cookies. If you leave me one, I

will taste test it for you! I love cookies!

Love,

Santa Claus

P.S. Rudolph wants me to remind you that he loves carrots.


